
17 November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

I recently wrote to you regarding some of the staffing issues that we had been having within our

ADT faculty and would like to update you on where we are now.

I am delighted to share that we have successfully appointed a very experienced and qualified ADT

teacher who is a Resistant Materials specialist. Mr Christopher Wright has over 19 years

experience teaching all ADT subjects and has also been a Head of Year for over 12 years, he will

bring a wealth of knowledge and expertise to ensure our students excel in this area.

I have negotiated with his current Headteacher for an early contractual release which isn’t typical

in education. He will be joining our campus from Monday 22nd November and will begin to pick

up the key groups at both GCSE and KS4.

Yours sincerely

W Teece

Headteacher


